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Thank You to Our Reviewers! 
 

We would like to thank our peer reviewers who took time to submit thoughtful contributions to the BHAC Journal 
in 2023. We know peer reviews are performed on a volunteer basis, and so value the time and effort provided to 
ensure that high quality research gets published in each issue.   

We would also like to provide a special thank you to our top reviewer in 2023, Thaddeus Mantaro. Thaddeus 
started reviewing for BHAC in April 2022 and currently works as the Associate Dean for Health Services and 
Promotion at Dallas College. This is Thaddeus’s second time being recognized as a top reviewer for the BHAC 
Journal. At the request of our Editor-in-Chief, Dianne Morrison-Beedy, Thad has graciously written a brief for our 
Spring 2024 Issue in which he provides recommendations for approaching and completing peer reviews. We so hope 
that our reviewers and anyone interested in reviewing for BHAC take a moment to read Thad’s suggestions.  

If you are PhD qualified and interested in becoming a peer reviewer or have an interested colleague, please forward 
a corresponding CV to our editorial assistant, Andreanna Pavan Hsieh, at hsieh.336@osu.edu.   

We hope that everyone has a wonderful spring, and we look forward to your continued support in 2024!   
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